
Selectmen’s Workshop  
Monday, March 30, 2015 

 
 
 
Selectman Morgan called the workshop to order at 3:00 PM.  Present were Selectmen Richard Morgan, 
Franklin Riley and Robert Freeman, and Ellen White, Town Administrator, who recorded the minutes.   
 
White requested that the draft job description for the Recreation Director be reviewed for further discussion 
at a later date. 
 
Kellie Skehan, Town Clerk/Tax Collector, entered the workshop at 3:10 PM.   
 
Morgan polled the Board for a non-public session under RSA 91-A:3, II (c).  Morgan made the motion to 

enter a non-public session at 3:15 PM.  Freeman seconded.  A unanimous vote was taken.  Roll call vote was 

taken.  Morgan answered yes, Freeman answered yes, and Riley answered yes.  Morgan made a motion to 

adjourn the non-public session at 4:12 PM.  Freeman seconded.  A unanimous vote was taken. 

The workshop reconvened at 4:12 PM. 
 
Being no further input, the workshop adjourned. 
 
Adjourned at 4:12 PM. 
 
 
________________________________ 
Richard H. Morgan, Chairman 
 
________________________________ 
Franklin R. Riley 
 
________________________________ 
Robert C. Freeman 
 
To be approved 4/6/2015 


